
Another Boone Business Struck by Vehicle
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Another Boone business suffered a shattered door, but at least this time, there was no break-in
intended.  The KFC on Blowing Rock Road was struck just after 9 this morning by a Toyota
Rav4 that shattered one side of the west-facing door, and knocked both the doors there out of
their frame.      Boone Police were called to take a report on the damage, but no injuries
resulted from the crash.
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